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Diary Dates 
                ———————————— 

14 Dec: PBL Reward Excursion Yr 9 & 10 

                ———————————— 

15 Dec: Presentation Day—Live Stream 

Stage 4 - 11.50am     *School Reports 

Stage 5 - 1.30pm       distributed at 3pm 

Stage 6– 11.00am 

               ———————————— 

16 Dec: PBL Reward Excursion Yr 7 & 8 

16 Dec: Last school day Term 4, 2020 

                 ——————————— 

5 Feb: Years 7, 11 & 12 Return to School 

                ——————————— 

8 Feb: Years 8, 9 & 10 Return to School  

North West Girls Cricket Finals 

Congratulations to our girls for getting to the NSW North West 

Open Girls cricket finals, and winning every lead up knockout 

match. You’ve done us proud!  See our Facebook page or the 

Gwydir News for Mr Beattie’s final cricket report. 

Merry Christmas Hampers for everyone! 

Our Youth Worker Tracy Carlos has sourced Christmas Hampers 

for all our student’s families. Enormous thankyou to Red Cross, 

Foodbank Australia, Anglicare Moree, Vinnies and CWA for their 

incredibly generous donations. The hampers are jam packed and 

too heavy and awkward for students to collect. Parents are invited 

to collect their hamper at the times listed. Collection will be at the 

front gate for ease of collection.  
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or Email:  warialda-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au   

Rotary Public Speaking Competition 

Last week, four of our senior students participated in the 2020 Rotary Public Speaking Competition for 

the Rotary Club of Warialda. Their task involved writing a 4 to 5 minute speech that satisfied the Rotary 

four-way test. The participants this year were Alex Smith who spoke on the impact of the USA election    

outcome on Australia, Jackie Woodward who spoke of her involvement in the Rural and Remote Youth 

Forum, Rachel Coulton who spoke of the impact of Covid 19 on this community and Abbie Kent who 

spoke of the horror of human trafficking that is still happening today. After much deliberation from the 

judges Yvonne Ledingham, Christine Wilkins and Kathryn Latham, Abbie was declared the winner of the 

branch competition. She will now go on to compete against other branch winners in February 2021. 

PCYC Moree rocks Warialda High School 

A massive thanks to Senior Constable Jason Coakes 

and Tayla Macey from PCYC Moree who gave Blaire 

Williamson-Rooke the amazing gift of a boxing bag and 

gloves. We thank you for investing in our young people 

to help them achieve their goals. 
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Free Sport Shirts for 2021 

From the NAIDOC Week design  competition, the 

winning shirt design by Brock Byers is almost ready! 

Every student at Warialda High School in 2021 will 

receive a free shirt to wear each Friday. Students 

will be surveyed in the next few day’s for  sizing    

requirements. Thankyou to Brock for his incredible 

design, Mrs Carlos for co-ordinating the design  

competition and Mrs Bell for getting the design     

digitally converted. The shirt looks amazing and   

students and staff can wear it proudly in 2021. 

TWIST Week 

Week 9 marked ‘TWIST’ week where student learning has 

taken an interesting turn in each class, such as learning about 

Minecraft ‘coding’. The week has been speckled with treats 

from snow cones to donuts, culminating in a weird and wacky 

games day run by the SRC on Friday where all students are 

invited to wear house colours. 


